

BASIC REVIEW UNIT 7,8,9

A. PHONETICS

I Find the word which has a different sound in the underlined part.

- | | | | |
|------------------------|-------------------|---------------------|--------------------|
| 1. A. <u>i</u> ssue | B. <u>t</u> issue | C. <u>p</u> assion | D. <u>v</u> essel |
| 2. A. <u>m</u> ould | B. <u>s</u> oul | C. <u>sh</u> oulder | D. <u>f</u> oul |
| 3. A. <u>n</u> ature | B. <u>ch</u> ange | C. <u>g</u> avity | D. <u>b</u> asic |
| 4. A. <u>d</u> arkness | B. <u>w</u> armth | C. <u>m</u> arket | D. <u>r</u> emark |
| 5. A. <u>b</u> ecause | B. <u>n</u> urse | C. <u>h</u> orse | D. <u>p</u> urpose |

II Find the word which has a different stress pattern from the others.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|---------------|---------------|----------------|
| 1. A. classic | B. rural | C. nature | D. degree |
| 2. A. humid | B. comfort | C. intact | D. urban |
| 3. A. outskirt | B. scenic | C. agree | D. migrant |
| 4. A. geography | B. ideology | C. topography | D. photpgraphy |
| 5. A. Japanese | B. Portuguese | C. pioneer | D. examinee |

B. VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

III Match one word in A with another word in B to create a meaningful noun phrase.

A	B
1. hearing	a. pollution
2. contaminated	b. fire
3. air	c. language
4. national	d. worker
5. official	e. loss
6. forest	f. eruption
7. rescue	g. water
8. volcanic	h. anthem

IV Fill in the blank with one word/ phrase in the box. There are 2 extra words.

Dumping injuries culture patients substances throwing come up with improve

- I have just an interesting idea of recycling plastic containers.
- After a lot of warnings from local authorities, this factory has still kept waste into the river.
- The test's result proves that there are different poisonous in this water sample.
- Talking with native speakers is a very good way to your English.
- Britain is one of the country which is famous for its rich
- The rescue workers took all the in the earthquake that they found into hospital.

V Choose the best answer (A, B, c or D)

- If I a millionaire now, I travel around the world. But in fact, I have only a little of money.
A. am-will B. am-shall c. was-will D. were-would
- In some Western countries, people often eye contact when they are in a face - to - face talk.
A. keep B. hold C. maintain D. both A & C
- The kangaroo has been known as a symbol of Australia 1773.
A. since B. from C. for D. in

4. We should wear when you go to concerts or other loud events to reduce the effect of noise pollution.
A. earphones B. earrings C. earplugs D. ear drops
5. What is the main of visual pollution? - Because there are too many advertising billboards.
A. effect B. affect C. result D. cause
6. By 1970, Canada to choose the maple tree with the leaves as its national icon.
A. decided B. has decided C. had decided D. have decided
7. If an earthquake suddenly now, what you do?
A. would occur - would B. occurred - would
C. will occur - will D. occurs - will
8. The victims of the wildfire to the hospital already.
A. has been taken B. have been taken C. has taken D. have taken
9. If the factory dumping poison into the lake, all the fish and other aquatic animals
A. continued - will die B. continues - will die C. continues - die D. continued - died
10. All the windows of my house in the last night's storm.
A. broke B. had broken C. were broken D. had been broken

VI Put the verbs into the correct forms.

1. If there were fewer cars on the road, there (be) less pollution.
2. If there was no fresh water in the world, what (happen)
3. If I can arrange one week off work, I (travel) to Korea.
4. If he (not throw) litter in front of the railway station, he wouldn't be fined now.
5. If you (be) the president, what would you do to help the environment?
6. If you want to reduce the light, I (turn off) some LED bulbs.
7. I (never witness) any natural disaster in my life.
8. The Kyoto protocol (sign) by 2003.
9. The concert (begin) at 7.30 p.m and (last) two and a half hour. Don't be late.
10. An earplug (insert) in the ear canal to protect the user's ears from loud noises.

VII Fill in the blank with the correct form of the given word.

1. New Zealand is an ideal destination for travellers because of its many tourist attract
2. People keep throwing rubbish into the lake, and it results in the of many fish. die
3. Noise pollution people's hearing ability. threat
4. The from Sydney to Wellington has been delayed because of bad weather. fly
5. A number of cleaning products contain very chemicals. harm

VIII Find one mistake in each sentence and correct it.

1. The earthquake happened at midday when many people had had lunch
A B C D
2. Water pollute in the lake has made the fish die.
A B C D
3. If I am you, I would choose another country to visit in this summer holiday
A B C D
4. If the factory doesn't stop pollute the lake, no fish will be able to survive
A B C D
5. Landslide has never occur in my region since 1995.
A B C D

C. READING

IX Read the passage. Fill in the gap with a suitable word.

The San Francisco earthquake of 1906 struck very (1) in the morning. The first rumble, called a foreshock, occurred about 5:11 a.m. right along the San Andreas Fault. The San Andreas Fault is a crack in the earth that (2) about 800 miles through California. The weakness caused by this crack is a main (3) why earthquakes occur in the California region. The main quake was (4) 5:12 a.m. and (5) for almost a minute. The center of the quake was just outside of San Francisco proper. Buildings began to crumble immediately. The streets weren't (6) crowded as they would have been later in the day. Those who were (7) their way to work were crushed (8) the rain of falling brick.

X Read the passage.

Canadian Culture

July 1st is Canada Day. Canada Day is the (1) of the formation of the provinces into Canada, which was created in 1867. Canada became an (2) territory of England back on July 1st, 1867. Canada Day is also a Statutory Holiday. Canadians across the country celebrate in many (3) The Government of Canada sponsors fireworks displays and celebrations at city halls across the country. In Ottawa, at the Parliament Buildings there is a noon show with the Prime Minister and the Governor General in attendance to (4) performances of Canadian musicians and singers. Events continue throughout the day.

Many families go to parks and beaches and enjoy picnics and local events such as musical concerts, parades and fireworks. Many Canadians proudly (5) the Canadian flag at parades to celebrate the birthday of the country. At many events, the National Anthem 'O Canada' is played and sung by everyone in attendance. For all Canadians, Canada Day marks the beginning of summer.

1

Choose the best answer.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|----------------|----------------|-----------------|
| 1. A. ceremony | B. party | C. celebration | D. occasion |
| 2. A. dependent | B. independent | C. dependable | D. undependable |
| 3. A. methods | B. roads | C. paths | D. ways |
| 4. A. see | B. watch | C. look at | D. witness |
| 5. A. wave | B. plug | C. hold | D. keep |

2

Decide if the statements are true (T) or false (F).

- | | |
|--|-------|
| 1. The celebration falls on the very beginning of June. | |
| 2. England used to be the colony of Canada. | |
| 3. Some very important persons attend the celebration in Ottawa. | |
| 4. It is not an event for family activities. | |
| 5. Canada Day is celebrated when a new season has come. | |

E. LISTENING

XIII Listen to a man talking about available means of transport to travel around Britain. Decide if the following statements are true (T) or false (F).

- | | |
|--|-------|
| 1. Travelling in Britain is not very difficult. | |
| 2. If you are visiting most big cities in your trip, you shouldn't take a train. | |
| 3. You can easily get the best deals in hiring a car without booking in advance. | |
| 4. You can travel by horse in some places in Britain. | |
| 5. You can't take taxis at all main stations. | |

XIV Listen again. Answer the questions below.

1. If you travel a lot in Britain by train, what should you buy? Can you buy it before you come to the UK?
.....
2. Besides large train stations, city centre outlets, where can you hire a car?
.....
3. Besides bike and horse, what means of transport is suitable for visiting local areas?
.....
4. What means of transport is available at all main coach and train stations?
.....

F. WRITING

XV Make meaningful sentences based on the given words below.

1. Most/ drinking water sources/ be/ contaminate/ different degrees.
.....
2. Sentosa/ be/ popular island resort/ Singapore/ and/ it/ be/ visit/ some twenty million people/ year.
.....
3. Belize/ be/ independent country/ eastern coast/ Central America.
.....
4. Canada/be/ geologically active/ many earthquakes/ potentially active volcanoes.
.....
5. Extreme weather/ be/ not/ uncommon/United States/ and/ most/ world's tornadoes/ occur/ country.
.....

XVI Rewrite the following sentences based on the given words.

1. Between 2000 and 2012, natural disasters caused \$1.7 trillion in damage.
→ (was)
2. Our seas are seriously polluted. Fish and other marine creatures die every day.
→ (if)
3. We will visit the Emancipation Park before we go to have some drinks in that famous bar.
→ (as soon as)
4. They invited me to travel to Los Angeles with them after I had planned my trip to England.
→
..... (by the time)
5. The local government displayed many educational posters on the street to encourage people to protect the environment.
→
..... (were)